Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Steve Carter [scarter@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 2:30 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Former Olympic station, 1436 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo (Case RO373)

Hi Mark. When we last spoke about this site on 2/5/13, you indicated you thought you would be through all
your site reviews by late in February, and that you thought that you would have the chance to review Stratus’
Corrective Action Plan (submitted 9/30/2012) by the end of February. The RP, Mr. Jaber, is anxious to
implement the SVE work proposed in this report. Could you please give me an update when you think you’ll
be done reviewing the report?

Stephen J. Carter, P.G.
Stratus Environmental, Inc.

(530) 676-6008 direct
(916) 813-3778 mobile
scarter@stratusinc.net
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